
   

 Admissions procedure 

September 2021 

 

This will probably be your child’s first time in such a big setting, so it 

is vitally important that the transition from home to Nursery is as 

‘trauma free’ as possible. We have developed our admissions procedure 

with this in mind along with the covid-19 socially distanced guidelines. 

 

As it is essential to develop a good relationship with each child, we will 

be admitting the children in two groups for a reduced time for the 

first three weeks. The full session will begin from Monday 27th 

September i.e. 9.00am-11.30a.m 

 

Group 1 will attend from 9:00am-10:00a.m Wednesday 1st September 

                                                                   Monday 6th September 

 

Group 2 will attend from 10:30am-11:30a.m Wednesday 1st September 

                                                                    Monday 6th September 

 

 

Monday 13th September all children will be in Nursery from 

9:00a.m-10:30am 

 

Monday 20th September all children in from 9:00am – 11:00am 

 

Monday 27th September all children in from 9:00am -11:30 am  

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 On day one of your child’s attendance one parent may escort child to 

the main door wearing a mask, unfortunately under current guidelines 

parents are unable to enter the school building. We appreciate this is a 

big step in your child’s life and we will do our absolute best to help your 

child settle. If you are concerned about how your child is settling in 

please do not hesitate to contact me. If you are waiting please ensure 

your distance from others, thank you. At collection times please wait 

at the main gate and we will escort your child to be collected.  From 

Thursday 2nd September your child will be escorted from the main get 

into Nursery. Many thanks for your cooperation.   

 

Mrs McTeague 

(Nursery Teacher) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


